Annex 1

Subject: FW: queries from resident re 159 Mount Vale

From:

Sent: 05 January 2022 17:38

To: Allen, Gerard <Gerard.Allen@york.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 159 Mount Vale

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Gerard

Thank you for this. |think | know the answer to these questions but I'll ask anyway - in view of the major problem
which York now has with an overload of short-term holiday lets are there any plans to restrict occupation to primary
residence ? And in view of the historical importance of the property have you asked York Conservation Trust if they
might be willing to purchase ?

Regards

From: Allen, Gerard <Gerard. Allen@vorl.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 January 2022 09:08

To:

Cc: Bradley, Tim <tim.bradley@york.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 159 Mount Vale

Dear Ms

Thanks for your email below. | attach copies of the Statement of Reasons and Plan
referred to in the Notice. Hopefully these provide further information regarding the
Council's proposal to market the property for sale.

Kind Regards

Gerard Allen | Senior Solicitor (Property)

t: 01904 552004 | e: Gerard.Allen@york.gov.uk

City of York Council | Legal Services

West Offices| Station Rise | York YO1 6GA
www.york.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityofyork | @CityofYork

Please note that | am working from home until further notice. Please continue to contact me by email,
phone or work mobile and your call will be diverteed to me. Please scan and email documents wherever
possible rather than posting them to me.
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